
Many low water crossings are designed to let water flow over the top during flood events. 
Do NOT cross when water covers the road surface. Gauges may be misleading. 

LOW WATER CROSSINGS ON 
FORT HOOD

SCAN THE QR
CODE TO VIEW
LOW WATER
CROSSING
INFORMATION

On Fort Hood flash floods can kill. Floods happen normally in Spring (March-June) and Fall 
(September-October). Fort Hood Installation Operations Center with Range Operations have 
developed a daily report for all low water crossings and bridges status in the training areas 
and cantonment area. Use the QR Code below to view low water crossing information or call 
Range Ops at 254-553-1943.

Red: DO NOT attempt to cross!

Green: Cross with caution!

For More Information search for 
Fort Hood Website or https://
home.army.mil/hood/

• Installation Operations Center 254-287-2506 • Garrison Safety Office 254-287-3323


